Re: Scoping Plan Update
4-10-2017
As an interested and active member of the public, I am writing in support of Alternative 1, as it seems most likely to attain the best intended results.
In regard to Short-term Climate Pollutants, I am also concerned with the ongoing and continuous flaring of natural gas, often associated with oil production, both in the pumping and refining process. I urge that this be further regulated in the refinery section of the Scoping Plan.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I urge the great State of California to move forward as quickly as possible to adopt the widespread use and production of clean energy.
Thank you for considering these comments.
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